BEFORE THE WATER RESOURCES DIRECTOR OF OREGON
UMATILLA COUNTY

ORDER APPROVING AN EXTENSION OF TIME

The changes approved under Transfers 7339 and 7340, in the name of Thomas C. and Peggy D.
Sallee, were to have been completed by October 1, 2000. Special Order Volume 54, Page 605
approved a previous request for an extension of time extending the completion date to October 1,
2001. Thomas C. and Peggy D. Sallee have again requested additional time to complete the
changes.

Thomas C. and Peggy D. Sallee have indicated that a new well that was recently drilled does not
produce adequate water for irrigation. They are currently working with the Watermaster and
ditch company to resolve this issue. Thomas C. and Peggy D. Sallee have provided evidence of
reasonable diligence in completing the project. The request for extension of time should be
approved.

The time for completion of the changes approved by Transfers 7339 and 7340, in the name of
Thomas C. and Peggy D. Sallee, shall be extended to October 1, 2002.

WITNESS the signature of the Water Resources Director, affixed SEP 07 2001

e Paul RMleary, Director

This is an order in other than a contested case. This order is
subject to judicial review under ORS 183.484. Any petition for
judicial review must be filed within the 60 day time period
specified by ORS 183.484(2).

Pursuant to ORS 536.075 and OAR 137-004-080 and OAR 690-01-005
you may either petition for judicial review or petition the
Director for reconsideration of this order.
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